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Midland, Texas, June 26, 1951

DAMAGE ANDJ L0SS - 4-1-2

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Roy Yarbrough
Gentlemen:

Confirming telephone conversation between our
respective offices this date, this is to advise that
during the night of June 24, 1951, a hole developed in
a Hi-500 barrel storage tank on our Frank Selman lease
serving Well No. 1, located in Section 15, T-19-5;

R-38-E, Lea County, New Mexico, resulting in a loss of
approximately 151 barrels of o0il which soaked into ground.

We are now in the process of making arrangements
to repair the above mentioned tank.

Yours very truly,

THE TEXAS COMPANY

By:‘Q;%égtjzin&«jﬂ’ﬂ———w

District Superintendent
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